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Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Committee Meeting  
held in the CGLMC Ltd Office on Monday 16th June 2014 

 
 
 
Present: A McArtney (Tournament Convenor), J Gilbert, P Sawers, L Gordon,  
 K Sampson, W Thompson, G Paton. 
 
In Attendance: G Duncan (General Manager). 
 
Meeting began 1950 hours. 
 
1.  Apologies 
 
G Murray 
 
A McArtney thanked the committee for their help during the Links tournaments last week. He particularly 
thanked C McLeod for his hard work and commitment during the fortnight.  
 
2.  Pro-Day Tournament 
 
A McArtney advised that he attended a meeting with C Sinclair, C McLeod and R Reyner to discuss the format 
of this event. Following that meeting, he had prepared the paper which described the event and that paper had 
been circulated to the tournament sub-committee. 
 
Following discussions, a number of adjustments to the original paper were put forward. It was agreed that A 
McArtney would produce an amended paper describing the event and this would go forward to the full board 
for approval.  
 
3.  Any Other Competent Business 
 
J Gilbert suggested that the Northern Ladies did exceptionally well with their speed of play at the weekend.  
 
P Sawers advised the committee on the history of the Northern Ladies event. She advised that the event is a 
Links Tournament and asked whether the committee were happy to continue hosting this event. The 
committee agreed. P Sawers advised that this tournament is growing in popularity and participation is 
dependent on handicap which is becoming lower year on year.  
 
P Sawers advised that she would like the Northern Ladies trophies to be displayed next to the Tassie trophy. 
The committee agreed. 
 
P Sawers showed the trophies to the Committee.  
 
W Thompson suggested that photographs of the most recent winner of the trophies should be displayed next 
to the trophies in the Golf Centre.  
 
J Gilbert suggested that it was well done to the Ladies club for the sponsorship they are able to provide to 
Juniors through the Northern Ladies event.  
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P Sawers advised that Ailsa Summers and Jessica Meek are currently about to play at Royal St Georges in 
the Ladies Amateur.  
 
There being no other competent, the meeting was then closed at 2020 hours 
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